
                 INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION   

             TECHNOLOGIES AUTHORITY               

COMMUNIQUE 

      One-year traineeship to school leavers from 

the National Social Register   

The ICT Authority (ICTA) is providing one-year traineeship to fresh school leavers from 
the National Social Register. Selected candidates will be paid a monthly allowance of 
Rs12,000. Bus fare will also be refunded. Eligible interested candidates are invited to 
submit the following documents: 

1. Copy of Higher School Certificate or equivalent 
2. Copy of National Identification Card (NIC) 
3. Evidence of Registration on the Social Register 

The above documents should be sent by post to:    

The HR Manager, Information and Communication Technologies Authority, 10th Floor,              
The Celicourt Building, Celicourt Antelme Street, Port Louis, 11302, Mauritius 
 

Reference: ‘One-year traineeship ’ should be written on the top left-hand corner of the envelope.  

Closing date: 13th October 2023 at 16:00 hrs. 

The Authority reserves the right neither to proceed with any traineeship following this 
advertisement, nor to assign any reason whatsoever for its decision.  
 

The ICT Authority is an equal opportunity employer        

29 September 2023                                                                                                                                          

ICTA, The Celicourt, 6 Sir Celicourt Antelme Street, Port Louis, Mauritius 

Tel.: (230) 211 5333   Fax: (230) 211 9444   e-mail: info@icta.mu@intnet.mu   

                                         

 

    
 


